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NEWSLETTER - DECEMBER 2017 
 
 
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY: 
 
Tuesday 5th December 2017 ----- William Webb Ellis, Twickenham. 19.00 for 19.30 
Monday 15 January 2018  ----- Annual General Meeting 18.30 for 19.00  
Saturday 12 May 2018  ----- Chris Nelhams’ 60th Celebration 
Sunday 17th June 2018  ----- Celebration of HBC 90th Anniversary.
 
Merry Christmas 
A brief two page newsletter to send you Seasonal Greetings and to share some photos. 
 
 

 
 
 
Many thanks to Maureen Keown for the above photo. It was taken at Potters, Norfolk on 30th November whilst 
she and Kevin were enjoying a stay with members of Cambridge Park Bowling Club. 
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Remembrance Sunday 
 
 

 
 
Many members and friends took part including Reece Bennett. Thanks to Chris Nelhams for the photo. 
 
Joe Liddle
Past President Joe is now in Vicarage Farm Care Home, Hounslow. He recently received a visit from Algy 
and Muriel Alexander and Jim Cummings who report that he is frail, suffers a bit of memory loss but is 
generally quite well and happy. 
 

 


